

Job #053902

July 5, 2022

Chris Garrish Planning Manager info@rdos.bc.ca

Dear Chris Garrish,

Re:

Application for the Relocation of a Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Store

Licence #450223

Establishment Name: Green Light Cannabis

Current Establishment Location: 5272 9th Ave, Okanagan Falls Proposed Establishment Location: 5-5350 HWY 97, Okanagan Falls

The Licensee, Esha Randhawa, has applied to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCRB) to relocate Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Store (CRS) licence #450223 from 5272 9th Ave, Okanagan Falls to 5-5350 HWY 97, Okanagan Falls. The Licensee contact is Esha Randhawa and can be contacted by phone at ' or via email at

Local governments and Indigenous nations are a crucial part of the licensing process. Section 33(1) of the *Cannabis Control and Licensing Act* prevents the general manager from amending a CRS licence, to permanently relocate the CRS, without a positive recommendation regarding the CRS relocation application from the local government or Indigenous nation.

The LCRB is requesting Okanagan-Similkameen Regional District to consider the relocation and provide the LCRB with a written recommendation with respect to the application. The information that must be included in your recommendation is the same as that required for a new CRS licence application.

Requirements of a Local Government/Indigenous Nation recommendation

To assist with your assessment of the application, a site map of the proposed location for the cannabis retail store is attached. Additionally, the following link opens a document which provides specific and important information and instructions on your role in the CRS licensing process, including requirements for gathering the views of residents.

Local Governments' Role in Licensing Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Stores

OR

Indigenous Nations' Role in Licensing Non-Medical Cannabis Retail Stores

Please note that a Cannabis Retail Store Licence cannot be relocated unless the LCRB receives a positive recommendation from the local government or Indigenous nation. Should you decide not to make any recommendation, the LCRB will not consider the application any further.

Fit and proper security screening

The LCRB has completed the required financial integrity checks and security screenings for Esha Randhawa, and persons associated with Esha Randhawa.

Contact for further questions

Should you have any questions regarding this application please contact me at 778 698 5417 or via email at paige.johns@gov.bc.ca or call LCRB at 1-866-209-2111.

Sincerely,

Paige Johns Senior Licensing Analyst

Attachment: Site Map

CC: Esha Randhawa